
 

BAN-PT ASSESSORS TEAM VISIT TO MEDAN AREA UNIVERSITY 

 

 

Medan Area University received a visit from the BAN-PT Assessor Team located at Campus I 

of the Medan Area University, Jl. No.1 Medan Estate, Wednesday 12 December 2018, 09.00 

WIB. Salim (YPHAS), Deputy Chancellor I, Vice Chancellor II, Vice Chancellor III, Vice 

Chancellor IV, All Deans of the Medan Area University. 

The entire UMA community welcomed the four guests who attended warmly, the delegation of 

BAN-PT assessors carried out the task of conducting an accreditation assessment of the 

University of Medan Area campus, the Rector of the University of Medan Area immediately 

explained how the procedures from the Medan Area University campus and played UMA profile 

videos, and incorrect one BAN-PT Assessor team partly went into the field to look around the 

UMA campus. 

  



 

With full confidence and accompanied by efforts from all levels ranging from foundations, 

rectorates to staff and students visitation BAN-PT UMA assessors went smoothly. The 

Assessors team who had the opportunity to attend the UMA visitation was Prof. Dr. Suryanto, 

M.Sc from Airlangga University, Prof. Dr. Ir. Muhammad Zairin Junior M.Sc. Bogor 

Agricultural University (BDP-FPIK-IPB). Ir. Moh. Fahrurrozi, M.Sc., Ph.D. Gadjah Mada 

University, Dr. Ir. Blessing of Dawn Tamtomo Kiono Diponegoro University. 

Institutional accreditation assesses 7 standards of university existence, including standard 1 on 

University Vision and Mission, standard 2 on Civil Service, standard 3 on Students and 

Graduates, standard 4 on Human Resources (lecturers and employees), standard 5 on 

Curriculum, standard 6 about finance and infrastructure as well as information systems and 

standard 7 on research and community service and collaboration. The seven standards are linked 

and matched to reports collected to BAN-PT. 

 

At the meeting, the questions raised by the Assessors were able to be answered and could 

provide evidence by the UMA AIPT Form Team which was directly led by the UMA Rector 

Prof. Dr. Dadan Ramdan, M.Eng, M.Sc, and was also attended by the Chairman of the Haji 



Agus Salim Foundation Drs. H. M Erwin Siregar, MBA and all functionaries of the University 

of Medan Area. 

Hopefully the Medan Area University will get maximum results in accordance with our efforts 

and expectations, namely to get an "A" accreditation. 


